
Dear Parents / Guardians,                          Friday 15th March 2019 
 
Many thanks for all the positive comments you have made after beginning the 
EasyPeasy home learning programme launched last week. We have over two 
thirds of parents now accessing it. If you haven’t yet had a look please do 
give it a try. A new video will be sent to you on Saturday morning.  
 
 Our Big Book focus this week has been The Three Little Pigs. The children 
by the end of the week were retelling the story using the story map and 
characters as prompts. Storybook language we have been using has been 
 Once upon a time 
 They all lived happily ever after 
 The end 
We talked about different endings the story could have had and wrote       
together a class book with our own version of the story. It ended with the 
family of pigs back with Mum having a picnic in the garden surrounded by  
butterflies! 
 
Our role play area now no longer has a shop but a baby clinic added to the 
“house”. The children have been mark making/writing appointments and       
telephone messages whilst in the role of receptionist and/or doctor/nurse. 
We would like to display baby photographs so could you please send in a    
photograph of your child as a baby. This will give us an opportunity to talk 
about “change” and how we are different now not only in how we look but in 
the things we can do. We promise to look after them. 
 
We are awaiting shutters now to be fitted to our new EYFS shelter which 
hopefully will take place in the next few weeks. It has cost a great deal of 
money but it will be worth it as it will give the children greater protection 
when accessing the outdoors whatever the weather. 
 
Many thanks for your support on Wear Blue for Bobby and Red Nose Day to-
day. 
 

Nursery Staff 



亲爱的家长/监护人，2019年3月15日星期五 

 

非常感谢您在上周启动EasyPeasy家庭学习计划后所做的所有积极评论。

我们有超过三分之二的父母正在访问它。如果您还没有看过，请尝试一下。

星期六早上会发送一个新视频。 

 

 本周我们的Big Book重点是The Three Little Pigs。本周末的孩子

们使用故事地图和角色作为提示来重述故事。我们一直在使用的故事书语言 

很久以前 

他们都过着快乐的生活 

结束 

我们谈到了这个故事可能有的不同结局，并用我们自己的故事版本一起写了

一本课本。结束了与猪的家人回来与妈妈在蝴蝶包围的花园野餐！ 

 

我们的角色扮演区现在不再有商店，而是在“房子”中添加了婴儿诊所。在接

待员和/或医生/护士的角色中，孩子们一直在制作/写作约会和电话留言。

我们想展示婴儿照片，所以请你把孩子的照片作为婴儿寄出。这将使我们有

机会谈论“变化”，以及我们现在的不同之处不仅在于我们的外表，还在于我

们能做的事情。我们保证照顾他们。 

 

我们正在等待现在安装在我们新的EYFS避难所的百叶窗，希望在未来几周

内完成。它花了很多钱，但它是值得的，因为无论天气如何，它都会给孩子

们更好的保护。 

 

非常感谢您今天对Bobby和Red Nose Day的Wear Blue的支持。 

 

托儿所 



 

 

 

 


